
Mr D Ferrier
Elite Conversions
PERTH WA 6000

8th July 2002

Dear David,

We would like to thank you sincerely for presenting our company your seminar to assist us in
achieving our goals.

Our team has achieved improved success from the attendance at your seminar. Presenting the
seminar over the two separate days at relaxed locations assisted us in absorbing more of the
seminars content, far different to previous seminars that we have attended.

Jamie and I thoroughly recommend your seminar for any company or individual who seeks
understanding of their client’s requirements and the subsequent improved selling skills.

Yours sincerely,


